
 
 
 
 
 
 
      March 7, 2000 
 
 
Mr. Grover Carr 
1605 – 5th Avenue, South 
Columbus, MS  39701 
 
Dear Mr. Carr: 
 
 I have always fought for the people of Mississippi.  I have dedicated my life to 
making our state a better place to live for every Mississippian, including unborn 
Mississippians. 
 
 Life is a gift that must be protected.  For me, this is not a political Issue, it is a 
matter of saving lives.  We must stand up for those that are not able to stand up for 
themselves.  That is why I have always tried to speak up for those that do not yet have a 
voice. 
 
 I was proud to receive the endorsement of Mississippi Right to Life in 1995 and 
again this year. I was also proud to be named the Jackson Area Right to Life Pro Lifer of 
the year. 
 
 We have worked together over the past four years to make Mississippi abortion 
laws among the most stringent in the nation.  Partial birth abortions are banned in 
Mississippi.  Parents of minors seeking an abortion must be notified, and we require a 
waiting period before an abortion can be performed. 
 
 As Governor I will lend my full support to protecting the rights of unborn 
children. 
 
 If I can be of further help, please let me know. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/bwl 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
      March 7, 2000 
 
 
Mr. Patrick Williams 
612 Timber Lane 
Clarks Summit, PA  18411 
 
Dear Mr. Williams: 
 
 I have always fought for the people of Mississippi.  I have dedicated my life to 
making our state a better place to live for every Mississippian, including unborn 
Mississippians 
 
 Life is a gift that must be protected.  For me, this is not a political issue, it is a 
matter of saving lives.  We must stand up for those that are not able to stand up for 
themselves.  That is why I have always tried to speak up for those that do not yet have a 
voice. 
 
 I was proud to receive the endorsement of Mississippi Right to Life in 1995 and 
again this year. I was also proud to be named the Jackson Area Right to Life Pro Lifer of 
the year. 
 
 We have worked together over the past four years to make Mississippi abortion 
laws among the most stringent in the nation.  Partial birth abortions are banned in 
Mississippi.  Parents of minors seeking an abortion must be notified, and we require a 
waiting period before an abortion can be performed. 
 
 As Governor I will lend my full support to protecting the rights of unborn 
children. 
 
 If I can be of further help, please let me know. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/bwl 
 


